
Calder High School
The Calder Learning Trust

welcomes prospective students and parents

Year 6 Open Evening 
Thursday 3 October, 5:30 - 8pm



The Calder Learning Trust would like to welcome you to its Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 3rd 
October 2024. The school will be open from 5:30pm-8pm. There will be three short presentations 
from the Headteacher at 5:45, 6:30 and 7:15pm. Because of the expected high numbers, we ask you
to mix and match your viewing of the rest of the school with one of these.

Student guides will be available throughout the evening to give you a guided tour of the school or 
alternatively you are welcome to make your own way around the numerous departmental display 
areas. Representation from Calderdale Council will also be available to clarify or discuss any questions 
around admissions while members of the School Leadership Team will be on hand to answer any
general questions you may have.

To minimise congestion around the site and surrounding roads, we request that all visitors come in 
through the three entrances at the front of school. Please note that, with regret, there will be no
parking available on site.

We look forward to meeting you and hope that you find the occasion both informative and enjoyable.

‘At Calder High School, we strive for 'everybody, every day' to be and do their
very best, so that they can realise their dreams and aspirations.‘

Mr A. Guise, 

Head of the Calder Learning Trust

Brier Hey Lane
Mytholmroyd

Hebden Bridge
HX7 5QN

Tel: 01422 883213


